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Woore United Charities held one meeting during the past year on 
15th November 2018. Trustees attending were the Vicar of St .Leonard's Church- Rev Don Alcock, Dr Charles Hoy, Councillor Althea Allison and Mrs Shirley Rowley, representing Woore Parochial Church Council. Others attending were the Clerk, Mrs Hazel Irving and Mr John Parkes the prospective WUC Clerk.
Apologies were received from Councillor Higgin representing the Parish Council

The Chairman, Dr Charles Hoy, welcomed all attending, explained the items of business to be considered on the Agenda, which had been circulated previously. The minutes and matters arising from the last meeting held on 17th November 2016 were read and signed by the Chairman. The Trustees were also circulated with the Charity Commissioners Annual Report details for 2017 as recorded on the web at CharityCommission.gov.uk for Woore United Charities. 
The Trustees unanimously confirmed the appointment of John Parkes as Clerk to the Charity and also formally thanked Mrs Hazel Irving for her hard work and service following her retirement as Clerk after 36 years of service.

The Trustees agreed payment of a Christmas bonus of £50 each to six households in the Parish together with likewise sums for Woore Primary School and the Local Food Bank in Market Drayton. A further special donation of £500 was also made to a parishioner.
Bank signatories were amended to reflect the appointment of the new Clerk.

Summary of Income and Expenditure for the financial year 1/4/18 to 31/3/19.       INCOME:   £1,535		EXPENDITURE:  £900
The most recent balance sheet is available for inspection and further information can be obtained from the Clerk to W.U.C – Mr John Parkes – as well as on line at the Charity Commissioners.
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